
Curtis School of Dance  
& 

Academy 

15th July 2020


Dear Parent/Student,


Data Protection Laws: we need you, as a parent/guardian, to provide your consent for us to hold 
your child’s / your details on our database.


In Summary, we will:


NEVER sell your child’s personal information and will only share it with organisations we 
work with where necessary if it’s privacy and security are guaranteed

ie: Royal Academy of Dance and Imperial Society of Teachers of Dance


Only ever refer your child to a third party organisation with your permission.


All the information we currently hold comes from the enrolment form(s) filled out by you when you 
first joined. If you wish to see these, please let me know and i can arrange for a paper copy to be 
given to you by your teacher.


Please be assured we do take your data very seriously and will comply with all aspects of the new 
GDPR regulations. 


Please fill out the form below and send the WHOLE sheet back to us ASAP.


Name of Parent/Guardian:……………………………….. 


Name of student (s)………………………………………..       ……………………………………………..


                               ………………………………………..       ……………………………………………..


Are you happy for us to contact you by:       E.mail       Y / N 

                                                                      

                                                                      Phone       Y / N


Signature …………………………………..


Regards

Deborah Curtis


Principal


Curtis School of Dance Ltd & Curtis Dance Academy Ltd. Only to be used and seen by authorised personnel. 
All other correspondence to parents and pupils must be made through the principal.

Contact: 5 Laxton Way, Peasedown St. John, Bath, BA2 8TA. Tel 07772 700307


